
 
 

 

Office of the County Auditor  
Auditor’s Analysis 
 

Council Bill No. 60-2020 
Introduced: November 2, 2020 

Auditor: Lisa Geerman 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

There is no anticipated fiscal impact related to the changes proposed in this legislation.  

 

Purpose: 

This bill amends and updates the duties of the Office on Aging and Independence and the 
Commission on Aging as set forth in Title 12, Subtitle 5, of the Howard County Code. These 
changes are proposed in order to update duties and terminology relating to the Older Howard 
Countians Act.   

 

Other Comments: 

According to the Administration, the Commission will continue to be able to fully operate in 
their role as they have been after these changes take place. 

The Administration will prepare an amendment to correct a grammatical error our Office found 
in the proposed bill. 


